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Friday, 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RHSE [Relationships, Health and Sex Education] Meeting with Class Teachers  

 
Monday, 27th November at 3.45pm in the classroom 

 
Next half term, the teachers will be teaching the RHSE [Relationships, Health and Sex Education] part of 
PSHE. Teachers in all year groups are meeting with parents to talk about the sessions. This is to share 
with you the resources that will be used when RHSE is taught in school in the Spring term.  

Remember, Relationships and Health Education are statutory - that means it MUST be taught. You 
cannot withdraw your child from this. Sex Education is not statutory – it is only taught in year 6.  

After you have attended the meeting and seen the resources, if you would like to withdraw your child 
from the ‘Sex Education’ part of the RHSE curriculum in Year 6, please do this by writing a letter to Mr. 
Atkinson. 

If you are unable to attend, please arrange an appointment to speak with the class teacher about the 
lessons. 

The slides from the meeting will be emailed to you. 

Please speak to the class teacher after school if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Qudsia Siddique 
Deputy Head of the Lower School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


